
From: ellenmccall@comcast.net
To: City Council
Subject: Vote on Docket 1 proposal
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 9:24:45 AM

Dear Council Members,

 
I heard that today there is a very important vote that will impact my neighborhood.  Please
 vote to approve docket item 1 for further study and direct City staff to study setting a
 volume/capacity ratio limit on collector arterials. This issue is highly important to me and to
 the future of our neighborhood.  I will carefully take into account how each Council member
 votes  and that will strongly affect whom I support in upcoming and future City Council
 elections.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ellen McCall
19015 11th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177
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